Public Workshop Notice – Joint Utilities Low-Income Energy Efficiency Standardization Project Team 
	April 8, 2005
10 am – 12 pm 

April 15, 2005

10 am – 12 pm
	Northern California 

Pacific Energy Center 

851 Howard Street

San Francisco

Southern California

San Diego Gas & Electric Company 

Building 6 

8326 Century Park Court 

San Diego 

  


On December 17, 2004, the Joint Utilities Low-Income Energy Efficiency Standardization Project Team (Team) released a solicitation requesting proposals for energy efficiency measures that could be considered for inclusion in the 2006 Low-Income Energy Efficiency (LIEE) program.  The Team will hold a public workshop in Northern and Southern California to discuss the results of the Team’s assessment of the proposed measures received from respondents to the solicitation.  Workshop participants will have an opportunity to provide input to the Team before the recommendations are finalized and submitted to the CPUC for approval.  The team will consider the public input and revise the draft report as appropriate.  A copy of the Preliminary Report on the Assessment of Proposed New LIEE Measures will be posted on the Low-Income Oversight Board’s website at http://www.liob.org and mailed to parties on the service list.
Parties who have questions regarding the workshops may contact Kathy Wickware at 858-654-1769 or kwickware@semprautilities.com
Teleconference Information:  A number is being provided for individuals who wish to call into the workshops.  The call-in number is:  866-352-3799 *1614366*. 

